
BIKE PATH DESIGN COMMITTEE 
Jamestown Town Hall 

Conference Room 
93 Narragansett Avenue 

Wednesday, February 3, 2010 
3:30 PM 

 
I.   Call To Order  
 
II. Roll Call 
 
III. Reading and Approval of Minutes of January Meeting,  
 
IV. Discussion and update on Permitting 
  On site meeting with George Gifford, Biologist  1/15/10 
  Meeting with Town Council 1/19/10 
  Meeting with DEM Wetlands Division 1/27/10 (Joe Casey, Marty  
  Wynsek) 
 
V. Next step, Survey and preliminary discussion of Bridging Spillway   
 design   
  
VI. Finalize and vote North Road/ Jamestown Bridge Bike Path location 
 Recommendation  
 
VII. Other Business 
   
 
Adjournment  
 
 
Hope to see you all there.  We have a lot to report on. 
 
 


